- BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP
ANNUAL MEETING
MARCH 27, 2001

The annual meeting of the electors of Birch Run Township was called to order at
7:00 P.M. by Supervisor Earl Schlegel. Clerk Kristine Tanner was also present. (30)
Thirty people were in the audience.

Minutes of the March 2000 were not available to be addressed.
Several members of the audience addressed the meeting.

Motion by Pat Cooper-Neeley, supported by Jamie Trevino a raise for the Treasurer to be
set at $12.00 per hour for the fiscal year 2001. Several members of the audience
addressed the motion. Division of the house was as follows: No 23; Yes 6.

Motion carried.

Motion by George Schmunk to raise the Supervisors salary to $12,000.00. Declined by
the Supervisor Earl Schlegel. Motion carried.

Motion by David Stewart, supported by Dean Johnson to keep the Salaries the same for
the Supervisor at $8000.00 for the fiscal year 2001, the Clerk Salary at $22,000.00 for the
fiscal year 2001, and the Treasurer Salary at $12,000.00 for the fiscal year 2001. Motion
carried.

Motion by George Schmunk, supported by Dean Johnson to adjourn at 8:05 P.M. Motion
carried.

Kristine Tanner
Birch Run Township Clerk



